

Visit us at: healthathome.net

2nd Edition of the HEALTH@HOME Newsletter!

A year has passed since we first launched the Health@Home project back in October 2019 and we could not have been prepared for how the world would have changed in the meantime. All over the world, we have never been more preoccupied with health issues. More than ever, it is now important to support families in developing their health literacy to understand what they can do to stay healthy in these difficult times.

Within the Health@Home Team, we are still working intensively on the development of educational resources that will encourage families to start learning about health and to develop literacy skills that we believe are necessary to make informed decisions about their families' health.

So far, we have been able to develop various outputs of the project:

- WebQuests for teenagers
- Lessons Plans for parents and adult educators
- Comic Strips for younger children

You can now read the first 2 comic strips 'Keep Fit and Have Fun' and 'Healthy Snacks – An Adventure' on our website. In the next two months, more exciting news will be shared through our Facebook Page, so stay in touch!



Like and follow us @ https://www.facebook.com/healthathomeproject



Get Involved:

We are working together as an EU Project team to create relevant learning materials for adult educators and families.

By joining the local working group that has been set up in your country, you too could get involved and provide your input to our newest materials. If this would be of any interest to you, do not hesitate to get in touch with us.

Contact your local partner:



Project Manager

Stephanie.kirwan@meathpartnership.ie
Project Officer

Eline.dilien@meathpartnership.ie

Click on our Health Squad to read our first comic strips!



